
Character Description 

Principal girl, female. Kind, loving and 
beautiful/ She has very long hair and was 
kidnapped as a child. 

Principal boy. A prince, who falls in love with 
Rapunzel before realising she’s the missing 
princess. 

Typical dame character. Made some mistakes in 
the past but feels bad, gets her redemption at 
the end. Male or Female. 

Louise or Louis Tennant. One half of the comedy 
duo. Law enforcement officer ridiculously 
incompetent. Male or Female. 

Han or Hannah Cuff. Other half of the comedy 
duo. Law enforcement officer ridiculously 
incompetent. Male or Female. 

The true villain of the story. Starts off 
seeming just a tad bit unkind but becomes 
outright murderous by the end. Male or Female. 

A new graduate from narrating school. 
Incompetent, but lovingly so. Female 

        

Rapunzel’s mother, more down to earth than her 
husband. Female. 

Rapunzel’s father, male. 

A horse with altogether too much personality. 
While his actions aren’t necessarily funny, the 
attitude should be completely deadpan so as to 
form a comical contrast to everyone else. Male 
or female. 

Lila’s younger self. Dame Potty’s younger self,

Just as exuberant as 
the older version of Dame Potty. Male or Female 

Villagers, Guests, Nobles, Animals 

Character List 
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Chorus 
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Character 

Rapunzel 

Dame Potty 

Queen Adele 

Little Lila

Little Potty 

Prince Nathan 

Valedictorian of Rosa’s class. Villain. Blunt 
and Sarcastic. Female 



Audition Song 

Dyin’ Ain’t So Bad from Bonnie and Clyde 

Introducing Me from Camp Rock 

Opening Up from Waitress 

N/A 

N/A

Me from Beauty and the Beast

It’s Quiet Uptown from Hamilton

Opening Up from Waitress 

It’s Quiet Uptown from Hamilton 

It’s Quiet Uptown from Hamilton 

N/A

N/A 

N/A 

Opening Up from Waitress 
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